
  

 

Upcoming Hearing 

 
CPSA Hearing Notice 

 

 

 

Hearing status:  CONFIRMED   

Hearing type:  Merits  

Physician:   Dr. James Watt     

Hearing date:  Tuesday, October 8, 2024  

Time:    9:00 AM   

Location:   Zoom 

The Hearing is regarding: 

• Displaying a lack of skills, knowledge or judgement in the provision of 

professional services by providing remotely supervised ultrasound imaging to 

patients contrary to sections 8.1(1) and 8.6 of Schedule 21 of the Health 

Professions Act. 

• Acting in a way that conflicts with legislation, standards of practice or other 

regulations applicable to the practice of medicine in Alberta by permitting or 

failing to prevent a radiologist from providing remotely supervised ultrasound 

imaging to patients seen at the facility where you were the medical director, 

contrary to section 8.3(4) of Schedule 21 of the Health Professions Act. 

 

To attend, please email hearings.director@cpsa.ab.ca by Tuesday, October 1, 2024. 

While open to the public, the Hearing Tribunal can close a portion or all of a hearing 

at any time. When this occurs, all those who registered to attend the hearing will be 
asked to leave. 

The hearing date is subject to change. In those cases, a revised hearing notice will 

be published to CPSA’s website. 

 

Inquiries about this or other hearings can be directed to: 

hearings.director@cpsa.ab.ca 
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